
You are invited to the 
 

 ELLIS CLARK REGIONAL 

AGRISCIENCE AND  

TECHNOLOGY PROGRAM’S 

8TH GRADE OPEN HOUSE 
 

 When: Wednesday, October 20th  

6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Where: Nonnewaug High School 

5 Minortown Road, Woodbury 
 

 Why: To find out more about  

Nonnewaug High School’s 

nationally recognized  

Agriscience and Technology  

program! 
 

 Bring your parents! 
  

For more information about the program, 

check out www.woodburyffa.org 

Follow  us  @  
Woodbury_FFA 

Follow  us  @  
Woodbury FFA 

Chapter 


